

Be a part of the Paly Performing Arts Boosters!

Paly's Performing Arts Center has proudly hosted dozens of events and hundreds of students in its state-of-the-art 25,100 square foot theatre. The PAC provides performance space for the three performing arts groups at Paly - theatre, choir and instrumental music - and the nearly 500 students per year who participate in them. It also hosts assemblies, parent's meetings, and presentations thus serving the entire Paly community.

This amazing building has a wish list of needs to help make the Performing Arts Center as high quality as it can possibly be. Some of the unmet needs include line sets, recording capabilities, projection abilities and storage. We need your help to continue to fulfill these needs. The Paly Performing Arts Center Boosters (tax ID# 47-5054443) is a joint booster group created to unify the acquisition of equipment that will serve all performing arts students as well as everyone else who uses the facility.

Your donation will help make the Performing Arts Center a higher quality learning experience our students.

How can you help?

Adopt a theatre seat! Add a personalized brass plate to a seat in the Performing Arts Center. You can also use this distinctive opportunity to honor or memorialize a friend or loved one, ensuring that they too will be a permanent and visible part of this dynamic facility.

Email Kristina Vetter, PACB President, at kvetter@me.com for a current map of available seats. Donations are fully tax-deductible. Contribution levels are as follows:

Orchestra Center Seat: \$1000 Orchestra Side Seat: \$500 Parterre Seat: \$250

The Brass Plate is 1 x 3 inches and will hold up to two rows; each row can hold 30 characters (including spaces). Examples:

Stephanie Spector Class of 2011

Scott Spector and Holly Ward

Please direct questions to info@palypab.com or kvetter@me.com.